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Hospira Issues Voluntary Nationwide Recall for Two 

Lots of Naloxone Hydrochloride Injection 

Hospira, Inc., a Pfizer company, is voluntarily recalling lots 72680LL and 76510LL of Naloxone 

Hydrochloride Injection, USP, 0.4 mg/mL, 1 mL in 2.5 mL, Carpuject™ Single-use 

cartridge syringe system (NDC 0409-1782-69), to the hospital/institution level due to the potential 

presence of embedded and loose particulate matter on the syringe plunger. 

Hospira, Inc. has notified wholesalers/distributors/hospitals to arrange for return of any recalled product.  

Distributors or retailers with an existing inventory of the lots, which are being recalled, should stop use and 

distribution, and quarantine immediately. 

For additional assistance, call Stericycle at 1-800-805-3093 between the hours of 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Eastern 

Time, Monday through Friday.  

Healthcare professionals with questions regarding this recall can contact Pfizer using the following 

information. 

Contact Contact Information Areas of Support 

Pfizer Medical Information 1-800-438-1985, option 3 

(8 a.m. to 7 p.m. Eastern Time Monday 

through Friday) 

Medical inquiries 

Pfizer Safety 1-800-438-1985, option 1  

(24 hours a day 7 days per week) 

To report adverse events or 

product complaints 

 

 

 


